
  

Big News for Tully’s Tenders Fans - Tully’s Good Times announces its first 
Quick Service location in Oswego, NY. 

Syracuse, New York – (April 13, 2021) - Tully’s Good Times restaurants is happy to announce 
the opening of their first quick-service Tully’s Chicken Tender Concept, this fall.  Tully’s will be 
renovating the old Friendly’s Ice Cream location on Bridge street in Oswego, NY.  Tully’s Good 
Times full-service restaurants have been in continuous operation for over 30 years.  Tully’s also 

has a quick-service operation on campus, at Binghamton University, a Tully’s Tenders Food 
Truck operation which began last year, and the ever popular “Tully’s Tender Tent” concession 

operation at the New York State Fair.  “We are extremely excited to bring our famous hand 
battered Tully’s Tenders to Oswego, NY.  We look forward to partnering with Mayor Barlow 

and his team in Oswego, providing jobs to the community, and a great experience to our guests”, 
said Tully the Turtle.  “We feel this is a natural evolution of our business, as well as a reflection 

of the current business environment and our customers desire to have the “Best Tenders on 
Earth.” while accommodating their busy schedules.  We are confident this will be a great 

collaboration with Mayor Barlow, Oswego County, and the surrounding area, as well as our 
continued dedication to upstate New York communities.”    

About Tully’s Good Times 

Since 1991, Tully’s Good Times has been a family owned, locally operated business with 
locations across Central, Western, Southern New York and Pennsylvania.  Our Dining 
establishments offer our guests the opportunity to experience a fun and relaxing atmosphere in 
order to enjoy “Great Food and Good Times.”  Tully’s currently has 12 full-service locations, 1 
quick-service location, and a mobile unit to enjoy Tully’s Tenders at your local fairs, festivals. 

https://tullysgoodtimes.com/   


